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IMPORTANT PLAN INFORMATION 

 
April 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Fallon Health Member,  
 

As you may have heard, Fallon Health announced last April that it would be discontinuing certain 

employer sponsored health insurance plans and moving their focus to providing plans for 

individuals enrolled in government sponsored programs like Medicare and Medicaid.  

 

The Fallon Health plans currently offered to Group Insurance Commission (GIC) members - Direct 

Care and Select Care - will no longer be offered as of July 1, 2022. This means you will need to 

elect a new health plan during the GIC's 2022 annual enrollment period. For information regarding 

your health plan options, please refer to GIC's Benefits Decision Guides on mass.gov/GIC. If you 

do not select a new health plan by May 4, 2022, the GIC will automatically enroll you in the 

UniCare PLUS health plan effective July 1, 2022. 

 

We understand that you may have questions. Please refer to the enclosed FAQ on the back of this 

letter.   

 

You have been a valued customer, and we thank you for your business.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Don Perron 
Vice President, Customer Service 
Fallon Health  
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